
 
 

 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF UNSCHEDULED VACANCY 
 
 

The City of Newport Beach is currently accepting applications to fill the following 
unscheduled vacancy on the Civil Service Board: 

 
Civil Service Board Member – One seat 

 (term expires 6-30-24) 
 
The Civil Service Board generally meets at 5:00 p.m. on the first Monday of each month, 
unless otherwise noticed, in the City Council Chambers. 
 
An application can be obtained from the City Clerk's Office at 100 Civic Center Drive, or 
can be sent to you by calling 949-644-3005.  The application and Committee information 
can also be accessed through the City’s website at www.newportbeachca.gov/vacancy.    
 
Applications will be accepted until 5:30 p.m. on Friday, November 12, 2021 or until the 
position is filled. For more information, contact the City Clerk’s Office at 949-644-3005. 
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